
RE: Planning Application 23/02288/FUL - more information is needed

Tue 17/10/2023 13:00

To:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'

With regard to the above referenced application, I can confirm that there are no changes planned to
the existing building, either internally or externally, cosmetically, or otherwise.

This is stated already within the Design statement.

Having spoken to Aimee Harries following a pre-app enquiry, she suggested the documents already
submitted would suffice as there are no changes.

Graeme

-----Original Message-----
From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 5:18 PM

Subject: Planning Application 23/02288/FUL - more information is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application
further, we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.


